
27 April 2023

Dear Plymouth Members:

The Plymouth Council and Design Task Force invite you for an extended coffee hour with light
refreshments on Sunday, May 7.

May 7th is an important date for members of Plymouth—it is our (176th) Anniversary Sunday. It is
also the day the Design Task force will walk you through the upcoming renovations scheduled for
summers 2023 and 2024.

Thanks to your Spirit at Work pledges, we carried out last summer’s Phase 1 yielding us a new
beautiful pantry, Gym floor, and additional much-needed restrooms. On May 7th we will be
presenting the next phases for the sanctuary and Hillis Hall.

If you are a newer member of Plymouth, you are encouraged to attend. We began this endeavor in
2018 as a congregation of grateful people thankful for Plymouth. Our goal is to be wise stewards to
preserve our building for our current community and the next generation.

You will hear about this next large step and the renovation components, which include: the new
electrical service for both buildings; accessibility accommodations; expanded room for music in
worship; phases of construction; and much more.

The undertaking of this ambitious multi-phase renovation has been possible because of you—your
commitment as members, your love of Plymouth, and generous stewardship.

We look forward to seeing you on May 7th in the Reception Room at 12:45PM.

Regards,

Plymouth Council & Design Task Force


